Order your Cola Wars License Plate now!

To help Purple Rider fans get ready for the renewal of the Cola Wars football rivalry coming up
on August 317, the Arcola Alurmni Association is working with the State of illinois to offer wp
special event license plates for the game. (Our neighbors to the north will be making a plate,
oo,

The order formn is availabde to download at the Alumni Association website at groolaclumplorg,
Fill it out and drop it off, along with a copy of your vehicle Registration 1D and 575 per plate, at
any of the Arcola businesses listed below:

Law office of Kosic & Sbout LUindenmeyer Insurance Agency Arcola First Bank
130 M. Locust Street 406 E. Springfield Road 127 5. Dak Street

Orders need to be placed by March 3™ and plates can be displayed in the months of July and
August. Let"smake sure the parking lot on August 315t is full of that good-looking Rider

bogo._and we can also remind those Warriors of our 4 state championships, o @
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Go Big Purp!
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